Caloosahatchee Shores Community and Local Business Owners
Your Input and Approval does matter because public input is required for Federal Funding.
Lee County Planning Needs Your Help and Input at This Public Input Workshop

10 a.m. to noon Saturday, April 13

at the Olga Community Center, 2325 South Olga Drive, Fort Myers, FL 33905
If you are unable to attend please complete a questionnaire and or

email comments to PODPIan ning@ Ieegov.com

Lee County Community Development plans a Caloosahatchee Shores aka Fort Myers Shores visioning
workshop for stakeholders, residents and businesses of Caloosahatchee Shores. The visioning workshop is to
define and update the community planning goals for Caloosahatchee Shores within the Lee Plan. After the
short informational segment, guided group discussions will help to identify future opportunities and
constraints within the Caloosahatchee Shores community.

Rendering of FDOT’s latest proposal

Florida Statue 335.199 clearly says We the People of the Community can ask for what we want for the Community.
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